

The Bemrose School



Uttoxeter New Road, Derby, DE22 3HU Executive Headteacher: Mr N. Wilkinson B.Ed Hons. NPQH.

Tel: 01332 366711

E-mail: admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Website: www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 13 Exam Results – 10th August 2021

We all hope that you and your families are well and returning to some sense of normality during this period of our lives.

I am writing to let you know the arrangements for collecting the A-Level exams results this year. Your son or daughter's exam results can be collected on Tuesday 10th August 2021 between 8:30am and 11am from the Community Lounge.

If your son or daughter is unable to collect their results in person, they can nominate someone else to collect them on their behalf. The person that collects these results must have written permission from your son or daughter. In advance of results day, your son or daughter needs to email this written consent, from his or her own email account, to ascattergood@bemrose.derby.sch.uk. Without this written permission, we are unable to release the exam results.

On collection of the exam results you will need to sign to confirm that you have received the results.

If you have any questions on the day that you collect your exam results you must speak to Mr Scott, who will be based in the community lounge. If, after this conversation you wish to have a review of your exam result(s) then you must request a review in writing by Monday 16th August 2021 by emailing exams2021@bemrose.derby.sch.uk

During results day, help and support will be available to guide your son or daughter on to their potential next steps.

We look forward to seeing your son or daughter on results day, **Tuesday 10th August 2021** between 8:30am and 11am.

Yours faithfully

Andy Scott

Head of Secondary

The Bemrose School

















TeachFirst





